Dear [insert name] –

As a member of the Cleaning Coalition of America (CCA), which employs more than one million professional cleaners across all 50 states and advocates for equitable labor policies and strong cleanliness standards, I wanted to thank you for promoting safety and healthiness in our community.

You provide an essential and critical service impacting public health and shaping cleanliness standards across the country. From protecting us against COVID-19 to the common cold, your work reduces the spread and transmission of disease on a daily basis. You have revitalized our offices, schools, public spaces, and places of worship by helping us safely return in-person. By returning in-person, you helped us reestablish irreplaceable human interactions, building trust, culture, and interpersonal connections. Your contributions to society do not stop there, the services you provide bolstered the economy with hundreds of millions of Americans returning to in-person activities.

Thank you for continuing to keep our communities safe and healthy!

Sincerely,

[insert name]

